From: Rich, Vanessa 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 9:57 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Rafac, Monica; Rodriguez, Diana
Subject: NHSA Conference

Good Morning Steve,

I attended the National Head Start Association (NHSA) Conference in Long Beach, California, April 27-May 2nd.  The cost of the trip was covered through NHSA and I was there on City Business.  Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thank you

Vanessa Rich

Deputy Commissioner, DFSS-CSD

